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Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Jason Powell

Cc: Chronert, Roxanne N- DNR

Subject: RE: PECFA Cost Request -1404 Webster

Jason,

I understand about the per diems.

Yes, on the old wells, whatever test you run, we will only reimburse the PVOC+Napth cost.

I am not the project manager for this site, so I can't say what will be required. I know that VOCs will need to be run at

some point in order to close out the ERP site portion. To be able to get it done for the reduced cost (VOC cost minus the

PVOC+Napth reimbursement) is a really good deal for your client. I hope he sees it that way.

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.Rov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025

Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.Rov

From: Jason Powell [mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com]
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 8:15 AM
To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR
Subject: Re: PECFA Cost Request -1404 Webster

Removing the per diem is fine, the only reason I had it in there is that the drilling at this site was difficult. If we do end
up into a second day we will request a change order for the drillers and METCO per diems.

Regarding the VOC's I do understand. Will you require VOC's from the old wells and only be able to approve the
PVOC+Naph price? and if so we will have to see if our client will be able to pay the out of pocket ineligible expenses.

Any questions let me know.

Thanks,

Jason Powell
METCO-Staff Scientist
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse Wl 54603

www.metcohq.com

On 5/19/2017 3:33 PM, Verstegen, Thomas - DNR wrote:

Jason,


